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From: Patricia Damery <pdamery@patriciadamery.com>
Date: Saturday, Sep 14, 2019, 10:31 AM

To: Joelle Gallagher <joellegPC@gmail.com>

Ce: Tran, Minh <Minh. Tran@countyofnapa.org>, Morrison, David <David.Morrison@countyofnapa.org>

Subject: Bremer Hearing
Dear Commissioner Gallagher.

I ask that you delay the Bremer Family Winery hearing requesting exception from Napa County Conservation Regulations
coming before the Planning Commission on September 18. The case involves egregious errors and transgressions, and a
settlement does not assuage the damage done to the creek channel, etc.. Citizens need time to be informed as to the details

s0 as to participate in effective ways.

This winery is one of the really contentious examples of abuse that has fueled land use battles in our county. Please do not

participate in a expedited okay of all the transgressions this group has committed.

Sincerely.

Patricia Damery



